
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 
 
The September Congregational Meeting and the Annual Picnic for Members and Friends of Ray 
Of Hope Church Of Our Lord Jesus Christ will be held on Sunday, September 16, 2018.   We 
will have our Worship, picnic and meeting at the Elmira Parsonage, 380 W. First St. Elmira, NY. 
The schedule for the day will be as follows: 
 

9:45 a.m. –Set up for Worship 
10:30 a.m. – Worship 

1:00 p.m. – Community Picnic 
2:00 p.m. – Membership Meeting 

 
Chili will be provided.  Please bring a dish to pass and a copy of the attached agenda.  The 
membership meeting will include election of Council members for 2019.   
 
Guests are very welcome, so please invite your friends and family.  We look forward to seeing 
you there! 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Lisa Frost, Treasurer 
       Ray Of Hope  

Church Of Our Lord Jesus Christ, Inc. 
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